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1. Students have to be prepared theoretically for the tasks 
of each lesson (will be checked). They have to bring 
paper, pen and calculator. They can use the forms, 
downloaded from faculty web.  Using of notebooks and 
tablets is forbidden. 

2. Bringing large baggage and coats into the laboratory is 
not allowed. Students can leave it in the wardrobe by the 
main entrance. 

3. Appropriate clothing shall be worn in the laboratories. 
Some laboratory tasks, which students will carry out, are 
dirty and there is possibility to unclean the cloth.  

4. No unauthorised persons are permitted in the laboratory.  
5. Student must not touch laboratory equipment and 

specimens without permission of the teacher. It is 
forbidden to sit down on the tables, equipment and 
windowsills. It is forbidden to turn on and off any 
instruments without permission. 

6. Eating and drinking are not allowed in the laboratory. 
Smoking is prohibited in the whole university building. 

7. At the end of each laboratory lesson students have to 
clean up the laboratory according the instructions of the 
teacher. It is forbidden to touch electrical equipment by 
wet hands. The rests of the cement mortar must not be 
poured into the sinks!  There is a special sediment 
container for it. 

8. Violation of the laboratory rules, insufficient preparation 
or dismissal of the teacher’s directions can result into 
the lost of the points or into the exclusion from the 
laboratory lesson.  
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